

Dr. F.C.Allen

Univ. of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen,

Enclosed is a letter from Mr. Allphin concerning my appointment as life guard at the K.U. pool this comming year. I have had the job for the past year and a half and would like to have it again this comming year.

Last spring I renewed my Life Saving Instructors certificate so will be able to again assist in any instruction in this line.

May I hear from you soon concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Frank L. Irwin

Cheley Camps

Estes Park, Colo.